John D. OToolo

Vice B

November 15, 1982

Re: Indian Folnt Unit No. 2
Docket Na. 50-247

Mr. William G. McDonald, Director

Of fice of Management Information

and Program Control

c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM
/. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. McDonald:

Enclosed you will find two copies of the Mcathly Operating Report
relating to Indian Point Unit No. 2 for the monta of October 1982. A
revised Unit Shutdowns and Power Reductions sheet {or the reporting
period of August 1982 is also enclosed.

Ver truly yours

///lu L. ]‘ L SN

geit Mr. Richard DeYoung, Director (40 copies)
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
c¢/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Regional Administrator
Region T

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pa. 19406

Mr. Thomas Foley, Senior Resident Irspector i 6}*

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. 0. Box 38
Ruchanan, New York 10511



